



Director of Operations
ERNIE ORGERA

Acting Land Use Bureau Chief Norman F. Cole, A.I.C.P

CITY OF STAMFORD PLANNING BOARD LAND USE BUREAU 888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD

P.O. Box 10152 STAMFORD, CT 06904 -2152

To:

Donna Loglisci, Town Clerk

From:

Todd Dumais, Associate Planner

Date:

August 3, 2011

Re:

Planning Board Meeting Cancellation

Please be advised that the Planning Board's regularly scheduled meeting of Tuesday, August 9, 2011 has been cancelled.

cc: Planning Board members Facilities